

CITY OF DETROIT

MARY SHEFFIELD

COUNCIL PRESIDENT

MEMORANDUM

To: Willie Donwell, Administrator, Board of Review

Through: Latisha Johnson, Chairperson, Internal Operations Standing

Committee

From: Council President Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative

to

Date: 10/10/2020

RE: Request to Reappoint District 5 Board of Review Appointee Maria Muhammad

SUMMARY:

The office of Detroit City Council President Mary Sheffield is requesting to reappoint the District 5 Board of Review Appointee, Maria Muhammad, for the term January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2024.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues

City Clerk

DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT:

Name: Yvonne Ragland
Position: Junior Policy Analyst